

Friday 15th March 2024

Dear Moss Side Community,

Another extremely busy week in school again! Our girls' footballers are busy preparing for their upcoming matches, our Y1/2 class rehearsed (and performed today) a fantastic assembly about China and we managed to squeeze in a bit of Red Nose Day fundraising.

Red Nose Day

A big thank you to all those families who have supported our fundraising today, whether that be through baking, helping your child to create a stand out hair-do or donating valuable funds. The generosity of our community continues to amaze me, even after all these years.

Well done to our Year 6 pupils who organised the event, especially the Bake Off. Congratulations to our winners 1st Place Aarish Y3, 2nd Place Rory Y4 and 3rd Place Sophie D Y2.

Mobile Phones and Online Communication

I am sure that I must sound like a broken record but, like all schools, we continue to find that a large amount of challenges for pupils in building positive, healthy relationships with each other comes from the use of social media, Whatsapp and online gaming.

The challenges for this current generation of young people to navigate through the online world are huge; they have significantly changed in the last decade alone. All young people need support from adults to navigate this path and I would encourage all families to review again how often they check what their children access, is it age-appropriate and whether the users have the resilience and knowledge to use safely?

This is a really difficult issue and one of the major challenges of parenting in 2024. As always, we are here to support you. As well as our PSHE and Computing curriculums covering content about online safety, we regularly share updates via Dojo or X on topical issues. If you feel you need any individual support, please do not hesitate to contact us within school.

Parents' Evening

Appointment times for all classes (apart from Year 6) will be shared next week.

End of Term

A reminder that we finish Thursday 28th March at 3.15pm. Summer Term begins Monday 15th April.

Bake Off Competition

We have been deluged with wonderful entries and donation for the bake sale—a huge thank you and well done to everyone.

Look at the top three entries—thank you to our wonderful judges who have had a very tough job!



Stars of the Week	
Rec	Nandí for some excellent measuring work in maths.
Rec/ Y1	Olíver M for always being a kind and respect- ful classmate to everyone.
Y1/2	Sofia O for great speaking in our class assembly
Y2	Zach for brilliant mental maths in our assessments
Y 3	Royal for trying hard this week – and for a fabulous hair do today!
Y4	Libby for some great maths this week. A fractions expert!
Y5	Alice May for always working really hard in maths
Y6	Kacper for always being a polite member of our class.
W House	Green House

Key events week beginning 18.03.24

Monday Football Club Y5/6, Guitar Club

Tuesday Dodgeball Club Y5/6 (8.10)

Wednesday Police Pals Y6, Art Club Y3/4, Girls' football Y4-6, Football Club Y1/2

Thursday Swimming Y4, Coding Club Y3/4, Book Club Y5/6

Friday R/Y1 Class Assembly, Racket Club Y3/4

Dinner Week #3

Happy Friday,

Mr Wright